
 

 

DDPP’s Cost of Living Adjustment (COLA) dispute  

 

Members will recall that the PSA declared a dispute on behalf of members appointed as Deputy Directors 

of Public Prosecutions who do not receive the same COLA (salary) increase as other legally qualified 

employees. A dispute was previously declared which remained unresolved.  The matter was further 

referred to Labour Court for adjudication and was heard on 26 February 2021.  

 

Members should be informed that all parties concluded their arguments and judgment was reserved.   

 

Members will be informed once the judge is ready to deliver his judgment.  

 

Members will be kept informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell due to the virus a safe and 

speedy recovery. 
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